	NAME & TITLE	Alfred H. Foxx, Director
	AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	Department of Transportation 417 E. Fayette Street, Room 527

CITY of
BALTIMORE

MEMO



TO

DATE May 4, 2009

The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council c/o Karen Randle Room 400 City Hall

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill No. 09-0282.

City Streets - Closing - Hawkins Point Road.

For the purpose of condemning and closing Hawkins Point Road extending from Fort Armistead Road Southwesterly 449.8 feet, more or less, to an access ramp to Northbound Interstate Route No. 695, as shown on Plat 114-A-50 in the Office of the Department of Public Works; and providing for a special effective date.

The bill, if passed, would close a portion of Hawkins Point Road. Hawkins Point is in the industrial section of Baltimore near the ramp to I-695 and Fort Armistead Road. The applicant intends to consolidate two lots, one on either side of Hawkins Point Road. The unimproved street bed is 50 feet x 500 feet.

In as much as the Planning Department has approved the closing, the Department of Transportation has no objection to the passage of this bill.

Respectfully,

ALFRED H. FOX: DIRECTOR

AHF/WD:zs

cc: Ms. Angela C. Gibson

Mr. Bill Driscoll Mr. Jamie Kendrick Mr. Frank Murphy



No objects/coment

Visit our Website at www.baltimorecity.gov